PSSC Meeting Minutes							February 24, 2014
Attendance:  Richard Lloyd, Anna-Marie McLaughlin, Sherman Ross, Joanne Ingalls, Kristin Banks, Julie Duncan
Matters Arising From Last Minutes:  
1. Twitter is up and running.  
2. PSSC account started with $840.00.  Funds were used towards SynreVoice (talk mail) with a current balance of $125.00.  R Lloyd asked what PSSC members would like to do with the remaining money.  
3. R Lloyd still has some questions before setting up the PSSC Facebook page.   
a. R Lloyd asked members if they wanted a regular page for people to respond, or have responses filtered until administrator checks out message.  It was decided to start with a regular page and have administrators oversee the communication.    H Brown, T Bass, and J Carey will be the administrators for the PSSC Facebook page.  
b. Members present at the meeting didn’t have any issues with posting pictures of themselves on the PSSC Facebook page.   R Lloyd will send a request for a digital picture for all members.  
c. [bookmark: _GoBack]GMCS and ASD-South mission statements could be posted on the Facebook page, along with SIP, and minutes.   For our next Parent-Teacher Interviews, a PSSC insert could be sent home to inform the community of the upcoming PSSC Facebook page.  
Approval of the Minutes:  S Ross accepted minutes, and AM McLaughlin seconded minutes.
Additions to the Agenda:  Nil
Old Business:  Nil
New Business:
1.  DEC Representative - S Ross:
· S Ross went to a presentation called Me to You, similar to Wits, from District representatives.      
2.  Principal’s Update:
· Surveys and Assessments Presentation
R Lloyd went over results from:
· Grade 2 Reading Comprehension Assessment 2012-2013
· Grade 5 Mathematics 2012-2013 
· Grade 7 Literacy (Reading)
· Grade 8 Mathematics 2012-2013
· Grade 9 ELPA 2012-2013 (Reading and Writing)
We’re trending with District and Province, but can work on improving the provincial assessment scores.  
· Teachers’ Responses to Perception Survey 2010-2012 
· R Lloyd will take highlights from Wellness Survey and student provincial results over a five year trend to our next meeting.
The next meeting is scheduled for April 2, at 7:00 pm
AM McLaughlin adjourned the meeting.
